

## **OFFICERS 2016**

President

Roy B. Garfinkel, LS 217 Lake Avenue Rochester, New York 14608 (585) 458-3020

Vice President

Jared R, Ransom, LS 4509 Allens Hill Road 14471 Honeoye, NY 14471 (585) 737-6881

Secretary

Robert J. Avery, LS 1255 University Avenue, Suite 240 Rochester, New York 14607 (585) 755-0408

Treasurer

Michael A. Venturo, LS 36 West Main Street, Suite 789 Rochester, New York 14614 (585) 426-0324

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Clifford J. Rigerman, LS	2014-2016
Joseph J. Hefner, LS	2014-2016
Jeffrey A. Tiede, LS	2015-2017
Scott E. Measday, LS	2015-2017
Douglas W. Magde, LS	2016-2018
Justin M. Roloson, LS	2016-2018
John F. Gillen, LS	Ex Officio
<b>Associate Representative</b>	
Jonathan Navagh	2016

## WEBSITE ADMINISTRATOR Jared R. Ransom, LS

REGIONAL OFFICE

657 East Avenue Rochester, New York 14607 (585) 254-2350

gvlsa.com

facebook.com/GVLSA

linkedin.com/groups/8212223

AFFILIATIONS

New York State Association of Professional Land Surveyors, Inc.

National Society of Professional Surveyors

American Congress on Surveying and Mapping

Rochester Engineering Society

## GVLSA General Membership Meeting and Finger Lakes Dinner-May 19, 2016 Eddie O'Brien's, Farmington, NY

Time: 7:48 PM

Officers present: Roy Garfinkel, Pres., Jared Ransom, VP, Robert Avery, Secretary, Michael Venturo, Treasurer, John Gillen, Ex Officio, Directors present:, Justin Roloson, Jonathan Navagh, Assoc.

Other members present: Michael Clark, James Gillen, Mic Arsitz, Frank Russell, David Standinger, Brian Day, David Clark, Associate: Andrew Coots, Nathan

Dunn, Kathy Arsitz Guests present: Dee Russell

<u>President's Report</u>: For this meeting, President Garfinkel gave an update on several of the items the Association has been working on:

- Jared Ransom and Robert Avery should have an update at the September meeting regarding any proposed changes to the By-Laws.
- An online survey has been developed by Jonathan Navagh and it should be ready to send out to the membership next week.
- We are moving closer to having an agreement with MCBA regarding new survey standards for Instrument Surveys.
- Roy is planning on getting together with County Surveyor Greg Bly regarding making subdivision maps available to local surveyors from the County Clerk's Office. Frank Russell suggested that Dick Kellar be contacted regarding a plan that Bob Prescott had put together on this matter. Another topic of discussion with the County Surveyor has to do with apparent additions made to the subdivision checklist for filed map submittal. It was suggested that we invite Greg to attend one of our meetings regarding these items.
- Upcoming events include the June 17th Sporting Clay Shoot at the Batavia Gun Club and GVLSA Summer Picnic on July 16th at Mendon Ponds.

There being no further business to come before the meeting, President Roy Garfinkel closed the meeting at 8:16 PM.

Attendees were then pleased to watch an Adirondack High Peaks presentation put on by Jared Ransom and John Gillen.